
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Friday, January 13, 2012 1:47 PM 
'Simmons, Roger' 
RE: Holly Transportation Spill 

Roger, 

You are clear with OCD to continue remedial operations, contingent upon BLM's approval of the arch survey. 

Thanks, 

NMOCD District 2 
811 S. First Street 
Artesia, NM 88210 
575-748-1283 Ext. 108 
575-626-0857 
mike.bratcher(3),state.nm.us 

From: Simmons, Roger rmailto:Roaer.Simmons@hollyfrontier.com] 
Sent: Friday, January 13, 2012 11:57 AM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Subject: Holly Transportation Spill 

Mike, 

In reference our crude oil spill at our Truck unloading station / North Loco #176 

Here are the results of the Arch Survey which was requested by BLM 

Also included with the attachment is our clean up plan for the site. 

I am sending copies to BLM. 

We will wait for response from you and BLM, prior to continuing with excavation. 

Thank You 
R.B. Simmons 
Regulatory Coordinator 
Holly Transportation 
Office (575) 748-6745 
Cell (575) 513-8314 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail, and any attachments, may contain information that is privileged, 
proprietary and/or confidential. I f you 
received this message in error, please advise the sender immediately by reply e-mail and do not retain any paper 
or electronic copies of this message or any 
attachments. Unless expressly stated, nothing contained in this message should be construed as a digital or 
electronic signature or a commitment to a binding agreement. 
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